
A D E Q  
A R K A N S A S  
Department of Environmental Quality 

December 14.2012 

Robert C. Grygotis 
Domtar A. W. L,LC 
285 Hwy 71 S. 
Asl~down, AR 71 822 

RE: Notice of Termination, Stormwater Construction General Pennit, North Entrance Road. 
Ashdown, AR (Permit Tracking No. ARR153702, AFIN 41-00002) 

Dear Mr. Grygotis: 

In accordance with receipt of the Notice of Termination (NOT). you are hereby notified that the 
coverage under the General Pernit ARR150000 with tracking number ARR153702 has been 
terminated effective the date of this Ietter. Resumption of construction activities at this site resulting 
in a stormwater discharge of any pollutant to waters of the State is unlawful, and it will be necessary 
to file a new Notice of Intent prior to cormnencing any such activities. 

Receipt of this termination does not relieve any operator of the responsibility to comply with any other 
applicable federal, state or local statute. ordinance, policy, or regulation. If you have any questions 
concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel fiee to contact the General Pernlits 
Section at (50 1) 682-0623. 

Sincerely, 

Mo Shatii 
Assistant Chief 
Water Division 

MS: br 

cc: Electronic Filing (ARRI 53702, w/ attach~nents) 
Inspection Branch 
Craig Uyeda, Branch Manager. Enforcement Branch 
Jim Purvis, Administrative Analyst, Fiscal Division 
David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 
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